

BERRI COMMUNITY PRESCHOOL

ENROL NOW IN PRESCHOOL

CHILDREN WHO TURN 4

BEFORE MAY 2020

CAN ATTEND PRESCHOOL NEXT YEAR

FAMILIES ARE ENCOURAGED TO ENROL NOW

PLEASE CONTACT KATRINA FOR MORE INFORMATION PH. 85 821880

OR EMAIL <u>dl.6505.director@schools.sa.edu.au</u>
GOING TO PRESCHOOL HELPS YOUR CHILD TO LEARN NEW
THINGS, MAKE FRIENDS AND DEVELOP CONFIDENCE

*Children with additional needs may be able to start preschool two terms before they would normally start. Please speak to Katrina to see if your child is eligible. Aboriginal children and children under the Guardianship of the Minister for Education and Child Development can go to preschool from the time they are three.